
Announcements Oct 5, 2023  
 

Congratulations to the following cross-country runners who competed in the Grand Falls meet after 
school yesterday: Leah Burtt, who placed 1st in the Grade 9 Girls Division, Milla Merenmies, who placed 1st 
in the Grade 10 Girls Division, Jordan Gallagher, who placed 1st in the Grade 9 Boys Division, Alex 
MacDonald, who placed 1st in the Grade 10 Boys Division. Eli Porter, Brody Saunders-Foster, Noah Ebbett, 
Mackenzie MacLellan, and Julius Linder also competed and ran excellent races. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


